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TO:

RESEARCH FOUNDATION EMPLOYEES

FROM:

TED TURKLE

SUBJECT:
TUITION REIMBURSEMENT POLICY

Reimbursement funds for courses come through the SUNY Employee Tuition Assistance Program.  Funds are allocated year by year, and depend ultimately on New York State budget allocations to SUNY.  The level of tuition support available is then at the discretion of the campus Human Resources Office and may vary from semester to semester depending on the number of applicants and the funds remaining.

Buffalo State College requires Research Foundation employees to meet the following criteria in order to qualify for tuition benefits:


●
must have completed at least six months of service


●
must be a full-time Research Foundation employee


●
must work on the Buffalo State college campus *

●
must take courses on SUNY campuses only
Please Note – Community Colleges are not eligible schools under this policy even though they are listed as a SUNY Institution.

In the event that funding is not sufficient to cover all applications received during a semester, Buffalo State College employees are given preference over Research Foundation employees.
Research Foundation employees desiring to participate in this benefit should submit an Application for Tuition and Fee Assistance (B-140W), signed by their supervisor, to the Research Foundation Employee Services office.  It will then be routed to the Buffalo State Human Resources Office.  Should the employee’s application be rejected due to insufficient funding, the Research Foundation will provide tuition reimbursement at the same level expected from the college.  This means that the reimbursement is based on Buffalo State College tuition rates only, excluding any additional fees that may be added (i.e. College fee, activity fee, athletic fee, health fee).  Presently the rates charged for tuition are $543 (excluding fees) for one undergraduate course and $864 (excluding fees) for one graduate course.  Please notify the RF Employee Services Office if that situation arises.

*Employees working off-campus will be eligible for the same benefit, funded through the Research Foundation, provided courses are taken at a SUNY institution, and all other criteria are met.  A copy of your invoice will be required when you submit your application.  This provision is also subject to funding availability.

Should you have any questions regarding eligibility or assistance, please contact Barbara Bardak in the Research Foundation Employee Services Office (716) 878-4046 or by e-mail: Bardakbj@rf.buffalostate.edu.
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